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Office of the Provost andVice Chancellor
for Academic Affairs

Swanlund Administration Buildin g
601 East John Street
Champaign, lL 61820

February 28,2013

Gay Miller, Chair
Senate Committee on Educational Policy
Office of the Senate
228 English Building MC-461

Dear Professor Miller:

Enclosed is a copy of a proposal from the College of Applied Health Sciences to rename the
Bachelor of Science in Health to the Bachelor of Science in Interdisciplinary Health.

This proposal has been approved by the College of Applied Health Sciences Educational Policy
Committee. It now requires Senate review.

Sincerely,
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Kristi A. Kuntz
Assistant Provost
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Enclosures

c: K. Ritten

telephone Q17) 333-6677 . f6x (217) 244-5639
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College of Applied Health Sciences

Office of the Dean
110 Huff Hall, MC-586
1206 South Fourth Skeet
Chan-rpaign, IL 61820

February 20,2A13

Kristi Kuntz
Assistant Provost
Swanlund Administration Building
MC-304

Dear Kristi i

Please find attached the approved proposal to the Senate Educational.Committee.

o Request to change the name of the Bachelor of Science Degree in Health to the Bachelor
of Science in Interdisciplinary Health

If further information is needed, please let me know. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Kim Graber, Ph.D.
Associate Professor/Associate Head

cc: Kathi Ritten
Indria Clay

Knesiology and Comtrnntitv Health . Reereation, Sport andTourism , Speech and Hearing Science . Interdisciplinary Degree Program in Heallh
Disa.bíIity Resources and Educational Seroices . Center on Healfh, Agtng, and Disablility

Telephone 2!7 -333-2131. . fax 217 -333-0404. uñ www.ahs.illinois.edu




